
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 23, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 23 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? AS OF 

YESTERDAY WE HAVE HEARD FROM 440 LISTENERS. THAT LEAVES US ONLY 343 SHORT 

OF THE GOAL.  

[SANDRA – NEENAH] DEAR MIKE AND STAFF. THIS WILL BE SHORT LETTER AS I WANT TO 

GET IT INTO THE MAIL BEFORE THE 17TH. YOU ASKED THAT WE TELL YOU HOW WRVM 

HAS ESPECIALLY BLESSED US OR HOW THE LORD HAS SPOKEN TO US THROUGH THE 

PROGRAMMING. THE THING THAT CAME TO MY MIND WAS THE BENEDICTIONS YOU 

SHARED BACK IN FEBRUARY ON THE MANAGER’S DESK. EACH DAY I WROTE DOWN IN A 

NOTEBOOK SO I HAVE IT. I REALLY LIKE BENEDICTIONS AT THE END OF A CHURCH 

SERVICE AND I’M HAPPY THAT THEY HAVE RECENTLY BECOME A REGULAR PART OF MY 

CHURCH’S SUNDAY SERVICES. KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK. 

[BEN & MINDY AND FAMILY – RIB LAKE WI] DEAR MR. MIKE CORNELL & THE WRVM 

STAFF. WE WANTED TO ADD TO YOUR LETTER GOAL THIS SEPTEMBER! AND GIVE A 

DONATION. WE SO THANK THE LORD FOR THIS RADIO MINISTRY! WE APPRECIATE THE 

BALANCE OF BIBLICAL TEACHING, SONGS AND CURRENT EVENTS. IT SEEMS LIKE OUR 

DAY CAN BE IN TUNE WITH YOUR DAILY PROGRAMS. AT 6:45 AM, KEYS FOR KIDS IS ON IN 

THE KITCHEN AS OUR 4 KIDS ARE GETTING READY FOR SCHOOL (REGARDLESS IF THEY 

ARE IN THE ROOM OR NOT). JANET PARSHALL IS ON FROM 4-6PM WHILE I AM COOKING 

AND I CATCH WHAT I CAN WHILE MY CHILDREN NEED ME OR NEED HELP WITH AFTER 

SCHOOL CHORES. WHEN WE EAT SUPPER YOU MAY HEAR US SING ALONG WITH THE 

SUGAR CREEK GANG SONG. OUR 10 YEAR OLD MANY TIMES WILL SIT CLOSE TO THE 

RADIO TO CATCH AN ‘ADVENTURES IN ODYSSEY’. I COULD GO ON AND ON OF HOW THIS 

MINISTRY HELPS KEEP US FOCUSED ON WHAT TRULY MATTERS. PLEASE KNOW YOUR 

WORK IS NOT IN VAIN; THAT A FAMILY OF SIX AGES 4 TO 45 FROM RIB LAKE ARE BEING 

SPURRED ON IN CHRIST! 

IT’S ALWAYS ENCOURAGING TO HEAR FROM FAMILIES AND KNOW THAT THERE IS A 

YOUNGER GENERATION LISTENING, EVEN IF IT IS ONLY THE KIDS PROGRAMMING.  

I HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU DURING OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


